
Headteacher’s Introduction 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Since launching our Team Nidd values in recent weeks, it is great to 
see so much evidence of our values of ambition, pride and resilience in 
this newsletter. On 24th October we are delighted to have the 
opportunity to showcase the work of students in our Design Area of 
Learning where students show an abundance of pride in their work and 
often work on a really ambitious scale, as well as achieving incredible 
GCSE results.  
 

Across the last two weeks, we have continued to support our Year 10 
and 11 students with their ‘next steps’ decisions with assemblies from 
St Aidan’s & St John Fisher Associated Sixth Form and Harrogate 
Grammar Sixth Form. Great timing for our Year 11 students as they 
have recently received mock exam timetables to help focus on 
essential revision in the coming weeks. It has been great to see so 
many students already attending the after school sessions run in a 
range of subjects to support this process.  
 

Our preparations to move to communicating more information via Arbor 
are continuing in the background. Please look out for more information 
about behaviour and homework systems before half term.  
 

Kath Jordan, Headteacher 
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Gothic Literature Year 7 
 
Year 7b1, English were asked to 
'create a poster to include as many 
Gothic features as you can'. The 
students have worked hard and there 
were some fantastic pieces handed 
in. One poster that stood out was by 
Taylor P, who as you can see has 
gone above and beyond to create an 
amazing Gothic Poster. Very definite 
evidence of our Team Nidd value of 
pride in presentation here.  

 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Running Club News 

 
Running Club continues to expand and this week 
saw a very enthusiastic bunch of old and new 
faces tackling our very own Bed Race Circuit at 
Heathfield Caravan Park! Some great running 
from all and we definitely have the potential and 
resilience to enter the Knaresborough Bed Race!    
 
Miss Tuffs 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Competition time – calling all Biologists  
Celebrating Biology week 7-11 October 

 
The BioCraft Competition is open to enable you to take part 
during Biology Week or during the half term holiday w/c 28 
October. 
 

Create a biology-inspired 3D artwork from recycled, or 
other, materials and send a photo to enter. You can enter 
on your own or as part of a team.  The deadline for free 
entries is 23.59 GMT on Monday 4th November 2024. 

 
Click here to register and enter your submission. 
 
Entries will be judged by Royal Society of Biology based 
on: 

 the variety of materials used 

 the variety of creative skills used 

 the aesthetic quality of the piece 

 the originality of the piece 

 how well the piece captures the biological basis of 
the subject matter 

School Catering 
 
Next week’s menu: w/c 14 

Oct 24 is shown. 
 

Please ensure your funds 
are available on your 

child’s account.    
 

Click here to top up. 
 

All menus and the price 
lists are shown on the 
website.  Click here 

 
Meal Deals are still £2.95 

– this includes a main 
meal and a pudding. 

 
 

 

https://my.rsb.org.uk/item.php?competitionid=55
https://www.nidderdalehighschool.co.uk/parents/school-gateway-payments/
https://www.nidderdalehighschool.co.uk/students/school-menus/


 
 

Gardening Project 
Year 8 NiddVenture boys tackled a large 
gardening project locally to clear a large bush.  
They carried out this work enthusiastically and 
efficiently. Great results from a determined 
effort. Well done boys. 

 

Miss Tuffs 
  

Reporting Student 
Absence 

 
Please ring the School 

Absence Line  
01423 711246 or send an 

email to Mrs Jaques, School 
Attendance Officer 

 
Sophie.jaques@nidderdale.mlt.co.uk 

 
by 9 a.m. on the morning of 

absence. 

Reminders 

 

Staff training day Friday 25th October 2024 – school closed to students. 

Half term w/c 28th October 2024 and all students to return to school Monday 4th November 2024. 

Term dates 
 

Term dates for this year 
and for 2025/26 are on 

the school website.    
 

Click here to see term 
dates 

mailto:Sophie.jaques@nidderdale.mlt.co.uk
https://www.nidderdalehighschool.co.uk/our-school/calendar/
https://www.nidderdalehighschool.co.uk/our-school/calendar/

